Brian Peacock

From: Sands Tech AV <sandstech@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2019 10:41 AM

To: Brian Peacock; Tim Doerr

Subject: <EXTERNAL> 30 day termination- Video Broadcast contract
Hello,

I, Dave Sands, owner of Sands Tech AV, would like to exercise the 30 day termination clause stated within the active
video broadcast contract between Baldwin County commission and Sands Tech AV. This contract was to provide
broadcast production support during the county commissioner meetings and other video support.

I would like to thank the staff of Baldwin county for a wonderful two year relationship on behalf of Sands Tech AV and
our staff. We are excited to see the growth and responsibilities of the Baldwin County staff have development in taking
over the video broadcast system.

Keep us | mind for future Audio-visual projects!

Let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

Cheers,
Dave Sands
Director Of Operations

Sands Tech AV
Consultant / Design / Install
"Connecting your World"

Office Phone: 850.725.8349
Text: 850.525.0672

FIND US ON Facebook!
www.Sandstechav.com




